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ABOUT RACHEL
With a deep knowledge and appreciation for small and large
businesses, Rachel Story understands the legal needs and
challenges of businesses and entrepreneurs, partnering with
them to achieve their goals. She gained experience in both
defense and plaintiff’s firms, giving her a distinctive
perspective and instilling in her the value of finding swift and
amicable resolutions for her clients.

While attending undergraduate school and law school, Rachel
began work with the San Diego County District Attorney’s
office, then proceeded to law firms specializing in class
actions, property law, employment law, labor law, workers’
compensation, injury law, and construction litigation. She now
focuses her result driven representation on construction
defect and personal injury litigation. Detail oriented and
meticulous with legal research, Rachel creates lasting and
professional relationships with clients through open and
honest communication at all stages of a matter.

After graduating from law school in San Diego, Rachel
relocated to Florida to begin her legal career. Outside of the
office, she enjoys outdoor activities and cooking with her
friends and family.
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Construction Litigation
Employment Law
Insurance Defense & Coverage
Maritime Law & Admiralty
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